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Enclosure 

May 3, 2022

Dr. Charissa Fotinos, Acting Medicaid Director 

Health Care Authority 

PO Box 45502 

Olympia, WA 98504-5010 

RE: Washington State Plan Amendment (SPA) 22-0004 

Dear Ms. Fontinos: 

We have reviewed the proposed amendment to Attachment 4.19-D of your Medicaid state plan 

submitted under transmittal number (TN) 22-0004 effective for services on or after April 1, 

2022. The purpose of this SPA is to update references to the 3M APR-DRG software grouper 

used to group hospital claims for payment. 

We conducted our review of your submittal according to the statutory requirements at sections 

1902(a)(2), 1902(a)(13), 1902(a)(30), 1903(a), and 1923 of the Social Security Act.   We hereby 

inform you that Medicaid State plan amendment 22-0004 is approved effective April 1, 2022. 

We are enclosing the CMS-179 and the amended plan pages. 

If you have any questions, please call Tom Caughey at (517) 487-8598. 

Sincerely, 














